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Department of Education
©uebec, ©♦

HON. CYRILLE F. DELACE
SUPERINTENDENT

When replying please give 
at the head of your letter

“150/25
G. W. PARMELEE

LIONEL BERGERON
ENGLISH SECRETARY. DE­
PUTY MINISTER OF THE 
DEPARTMENT, AND DI­
RECTOR OF PROTESTANT 
EDUCATION.

FRENCH SECRETARY AND 
DEPUTY MINISTER OF THE 
DEPARTMENT.

Replies should be addressed 
in “The Superintendent of 
Education, Quebec, P. Q.

mApril 3rd, 1928 fia
ti-

-M

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., 
McGill University,
Montreal, P.Q,.

■

Dear Sir Arthur : =

Referring again to your letter 
of March 24th, and to my reply of the 26th, I 
have to say that I have discussed with the Honour­
able Mr. Hicol the question of the non-payment of 
the grant of $25,000 which you expect annually for 
the School for Teachers.

The conversation did not result 
in anything that I can report further than this, 
that Mr. Hicol will take the matter up with the 
Brime Minister at an early date.

You will, I presume, hear from
him in due course.

Yours faithfully,
I

Director of Protestant Education
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